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Announcements -  15 July 2012
Trisha and Jon Williams have been blessed with a fourth grandchild and 
second granddaughter, Skye Amaris Williams, born to son Jon and 
Kimberly on Thursday, July 5.  The rose on the altar is to honor Skye.

This Saturday is our Family Fun Day from 9 – 3pm.  Please arrive as 
early as you can to help set up.  

*Donations are still needed to help make the yardsale successful. 
If you have items that need to be picked up, please call

*There are flyers at the Welcome Center to help promote it.

Please plan to attend; you won’t want to miss it!  Contact Nikki for more 
information

We are creating a church directory. Use the index cards to tell us your 
name, address, phone number, email, BD and Anniversary if applicable, 
and any other info you want to share.  Please give these to carol Bryant or 
place in the offering plate.  We will also be taking pictures to include. 
This directory will help us get to know each other better and makes a 
great prayer guide for your daily prayers!

The Bible Studies for this coming week (both Wednesday & Thursday) 
will be canceled.  We will resume on the 25/26th respectively.  We will 
look at Psalm 98.  Please plan to attend and invite a friend!

                         Sermon Notes

It is Always Worth the Wait

Acts 1 & 2

Don’t ______________________ it.

Don’t ______________________ it.

Don’t ______________________ it.

Just ________________________ it.

The Holy Spirit:

 Grips us

 Helps us

 Teaches us

 ___________ us.
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